
Orange County, Virginia – Human Resources Director 

 

Deeply rooted in American history, Orange County, Virginia is nestled in the foothills of the Blue Ridge 

Mountains in Central Virginia. With a population of more than 37,000, the County encompasses 355 

square miles ranging in elevation from 175 to 1,200 feet above sea level. With its quiet lifestyle and 

friendly feel, it has achieved an enviable balance of modern amenities, easy accessibility to work and 

recreational opportunities, a multitude of health and public services, and points of interest—in every 

direction. 

Orange County is a dynamic mid-sized county. The governing body is the Board of Supervisors, which 

establishes policies for the administration of the County. The Human Resources Department administers 

a comprehensive human resources program and meets the human resources needs of the Orange 

County government, and its current and potential employees. The Human Resources Director position is 

being reestablished and will report to, and be supported by, the Assistant County Administrator for 

Management Services, and supervise the two Human Resources Specialists. 

The County seeks a Human Resource Director with a high level of emotional intelligence and 

compassion, who will work to build the reputation of the department and the position as a useful and 

helpful resource, and will have the ability to operate with complex work-groups, schedules, and benefit 

programs. A bachelor’s degree from an accredited college or university in public administration, 

business administration, human resources, or a related field is preferred. Seven to 10 years of 

progressively responsible experience in a professional human resources environment (three to five years 

of which must be in a supervisory/managerial position) is also preferred. Certification by the Society for 

Human Resources Management (or similar certification) and local government experience is highly 

desired. Other equivalent education and work experience may be considered in meeting the minimum 

education and experience requirements. The individual hired for the position will be forward-thinking, 

innovative, and tech-savvy, with the ability to use technology for efficiencies including electronic forms, 

digital documents, and video conferencing software. 

Please apply online at: http://bit.ly/SGROpenRecruitments 

For more information on this position contact: 

Kurt Hodgen, Sr. Vice President 

Strategic Government Resources 

Kurt Hodgen@GovernmentResource.com 

540-820-0531 


